
HIDDEN VALLEY COMMUNITY CONCERT ASSOCIATION (HVCCA)


POST OFFICE BOX 1320


ESCONDIDO, CALIFORNIA 92033


July 22, 2023


Re:  Recommendation for all those interested in a great concert!


Hello,


I, Dennis Tomlinson, President for 21 years (HVCCA), highly recommend 
The Folk Collection (Tony, Ed, and Mike) for your next concert.


They are “back by popular demand” for our up-coming 2023-2024 
season on October 8th.because they received the most votes in our last 
HVCCA member survey on March 12, 2023. The Folk Collection was one 
of our five concerts when we celebrated our 75th anniversary.  HVCCA 
has been in Escondido since 1945.


They sing the classic 60’s folk songs…Tom Dooley, If I Had a Hammer, 
Four Strong Winds, They Call the Wind Maria,  and many more.  Check 
out their website.  www.thefolkcollection.com


Tell your people to all come and enjoy an afternoon or evening of great 
music, humor and a few sing-a-longs!


Sincerely,


Dennis Tomlinson


President, HVCCA


www.hiddenvalleyCCAescondido.info


P.S  Yes, they know the Kingston Trio and a lot of other folk singers…it’s 
a small world.

http://www.thefolkcollection.com

